MOTILAL NEHRU COLLEGE (EVENING)
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Dated: 04-08-2025

NOTICE

It is notified for the information of all the students that ragging is a
serious offense and is strictly prohibited in our college. Ragging can take
many forms including physical, verbal, or psychological harassment, and can
have severe consequences for those involved.

If a student is found involved in ragging, he/she may face the
following;: - |

1. Suspension or expulsion from the college.

2. Cancellation of admission.

3. Legal action, including fines and imprisonment.

4. Damage to his/her academic and professional reputation.

We urge all students to refrain from engaging in ragging and to
maintain a respectful and cordial relationship with everyone. Ragging is not
a part of our college culture. We are committed to fostering a safe and
supportive environment for all students. ‘

If you witness or experience any form of ragging, please report it to the
administration immediately. Your safety and well-being are our top priority,
and we will take all necessary steps to ensure that you can pursue your
studies without fear or harassment.

Let us work together to create a ragging-free environment in our
college. If you have any concerns or need support, please do not hesitate to

reach out to us. @}%

(Prof. Sandeep Garg)
Principal

Copy to: -

College Website

Students Notice Board

Library Notice Board

Dr. Prem Kumar Convener, Anti-Ragging Committee

To all teachers with a request to educate and raise awareness among the students in this regard.
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